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Lupe Anguiano 

From: 
To: 
Cc: 

"Elaine 
"Lupe Anguiano" <languiano@verizon.net> 
Karly Meola" 

Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2007 8:56 PM 
Subject: Fwd: Interview for documentary 

Dear Lupe, 
We are ready to meet you for an interview at UCLA between 11:30 and noon 
on Tuesday, April 24th. Our line producer Karly Meola spoke personally with Mike Stone and 
he was very very helpful and will be expecting us. Please let me know if 
this time will work for you. I am so looking forward to meeting you. You and 
I are at a wonderful time in our lives, Lupe - it will mean a lot for people 
to know how you feel about this time in life -- to know about all that you are doing and also a 
little bit of how you got to be where you are. 
With warm regard, 

Elaine 

4/19/2007 
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